
NEWSLETTER 

From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear all 

It finally looks like summer is coming and 
thankfully we have had some sunshine 
this week! 

Yesterday, we all enjoyed a fantastic day 
at the Norfolk Showground with thousands 
of other children singing and watching 
performances. 

There has also been a lot of great learning 
throughout school this week especially as 
Year 6 and Year 2 prepare for their up-
coming SATS.  

I hope you enjoy the long weekend and 
the sun continues to shine. 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  4th May 2018 

Hilgay   

May                                               

11th Class photograph                                           

14th KS1 and 2 SATs week                   

Tri Golf Festival pm                                     

18th Royal Wedding Day              

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6             

June                                  

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week               

 July                                

2nd Noted Liars performance at 

Corn Exchange (evening) Barn Owls   

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

          

Ten Mile Bank                           

 May                                              

14th KS1 and 2 SATs week                             

Tri Golf Festival pm                                       

18th Royal Wedding Day              

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6                           

June                                  

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week        

  July                               

2nd Noted Liars performance at Corn 

Exchange  (evening) Oak Class                                     

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

 

Attendance for this week 

Well done Acorn Class! 

Barn Owl  92.31%          Oak   98.75%       

Tawny Owl 95.5%                               

Owlet   98.82%               Acorn 100% 

Country Dancing - Wednesdays After School Club. 

We are learning some good moves, it’s great fun and it’s      

keeping us fit all in one hour !  

 

Hooooray                           

The Sun Has Got His Hat On.  

Please ensure that your 

child has a sun hat in 

school, and suncream is 

applied before school. 



Noted Liars  . 

On Monday 2
nd

 July; 6.30pm at the Corn         
Exchange, King’s Lynn the children from Barn 
Owls and Oak class will be participating in a 
grand finale of the Noted Liars programme that 
they have both performed for you.   

A letter with all the details will be sent out   
shortly. 

The sun shone, the children sang and every one had a wonderful time.  

Over 9000 children from all over Norfolk, led by Mark De-Lisser and 

the ACM Gospel Choir sang songs they had learnt over the past few 

weeks.  Ain’t No Mountain High Enough, Happy and Build It High just 

3 of  some of the songs.  There was also a special guest performer,         

Alexandra Burke, who gave a stirring version of Hallelujah. 

 

 

Friendly Reminders: 

 P.E.Kit needs to be in school at all times.  

 The school gates are open at 8:40am for the children to be 

at their desks ready for registration at 8:50am. 

 Please update the office of any changes to telephone   

numbers etc. 

 


